
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I can’t quite believe I am now writing the final 
class newsletter for the year! We had a fantastic 
first half term at Havannah First School and I am so 
proud of how well the children have adjusted to their new 
school. We have seen fantastic art work, super maths, 
great team work and wonderful progress in reading and 
writing. I am incredibly proud of each and every one of 
our class and have a fun-filled final half term in year 1 
planned for us all.  

Class Assembly  

Please save the date (if you haven’t already!) for our 
class Assembly: 

Tuesday 28th June at 9.15am  

We hope to see you there! 

Phonics & Reading  

Thank you for your ongoing 
support with phonics and reading 
at home. The children have 

completed their phonics screening check 
this week and should all be incredibly 
proud of themselves and the hard work 
they have put in all year! Please continue 
to hear your child read at home and 
celebrate the progress they are all making!  

Please remember that we are happy to talk to you at 
home time or to give you call back if there is something 
you would like to discuss. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Jones, Mrs Rawling and Mrs Sutton  

Topic 

Our new topic is about our local area. We are 
learning to spot human and physical features and to 
spot rural and urban areas.  You could upload a 
photograph to Seesaw and let us know what you have 
found when out and about in the local area! 

PE 

Our PE days will stay the same as last 
half term, so they are Wednesday and 
Friday. As always, children should leave 
their PE kits in school. Please make sure 
that everything is clearly named, 
including PE bags. Thank you.                       


